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Fire Chief-Steve Baxman 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 20, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., at a 
Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors (Board) of the Monte Rio 
Fire Protection District (District), will consider an increase to the 
District’s voter approval Special Tax for Meeting Current and Future 
Costs of Providing Authorized Fire and Emergency Services (Special 
Tax).   
 
The Special Tax is set forth in District Ordinance No. 18/19-01, which 
may be viewed on the District website: https://monteriofire.org. 
 
At the hearing, the Board of Directors will consider adjusting the rate 
of the Special Tax consistent with Section V of District Ordinance No. 
18/19-01.  

 
 
Dated: June 3, 2022    ATTEST: 
 

 
_________________________ 
Clerk of the Board of Directors 
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